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In person voting is not necessary, has not been effective, is inconvenient for the 

disabled, seniors and those employed on voting day. 

As a senior and caretaker for my spouse, I support mail- in voting which has not been 

proven to have a fraudulent history. 

The current administration distorts facts around mail-in voting in order to maintain 

chaos already flooding the news and creating suspicion and doubt. 

My spouse is of the same opinion, so you may count 2 in this household who are 

against in-person voting. 

 

 

Christine Santee 


